€ of the Philippines
ial Government of Davao del Norte

NCIAL BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITEE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the procurement of goods under Bid No. B20241124 with
PhilGEPS Reference No. 10671085 published on March 27, 2024. This is due to change of
specifications. The BAC during the Committee Meeting on April 4, 2024 agreed to return the
Purchase Request to the requisitioning office for some revision of the specifications.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 8™ day of April, 2024.

ENGR. JCMN . RABANOZ, MPA, EnP
Provincial Ad#inistrater

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee
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